
 

 

 

 

Dear Colleague, 

  

We write you with an update regarding ACCJC’s “Collective Dialogues: Advancing 

Innovation and Quality with our Institutions” webinar series. This fall, the staff has 

recommended focusing our engagement efforts around supporting the 2024 Standards 

Review process. ACCJC has scheduled regional and virtual town halls and industry events 

throughout the fall semester to stimulate conversations with members of the field and the 

public about how we can support institutional transformation through our Standards. We 

hope you will consider participating in one of the events below:  

 Southern CA Town Hall (September 20th, 1-2 p.m. PDT) 

 Virtual Town Hall #1 (September 27th, 1-2 p.m. PDT) 

 Virtual Town Hall #2 (September 27th, 5-6 p.m. PDT) 

 Pacific Town Hall (October 28th, 2-3 p.m. HDT) 

 Northern CA Town Hall (November 2nd, 1-2 p.m. PDT) 

 Virtual Town Hall #3 (November 15th, 1-2 p.m. PST) 

 Virtual Town Hall #4 (November 15th, 5-6 p.m. PST) 

For more information, a calendar of events, and to register for one of the virtual or in-

person town halls, please visit the Standards Review website: 

https://accjc.org/standards-review/.   

 

 

Sincerely,  

  

 

Randy Beach 

ACCJC Commissioner 

Faculty, Southwestern College  

 

 

Mac Powell 

ACCJC President 

mac@accjc.org  

 

Kevin Bontenbal 

ACCJC Vice President 

kbontenbal@accjc.org  
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